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BLUE HILLS ESTATES 

HOMES  
ASSOCIATION 

 

 
2012 VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION 

DONORS 
 
The Blue Hills Estates Board of Directors would like to say a very special THANK YOU to all of 
the homeowners who gave a voluntary contribution in addition to their annual dues amount.  Below 
are the names of the homeowners who contributed. 
 
Voluntary Contributions as of October 15, 2012 
Reached: $1,200 
 

Total Homes in Association:  153 
Number of Homes that Participated:  37  
Percent Participation:  24% 
 

Larry & Olivia Aiken 
Sam & Paula Allegri 
Mike & Mary Begnaud 
Leonard & Elizabeth Clark 
Josh & Amie Cockrum 
Bob & Margi Colerick 
Chip & Linda Conklin 
Paul Diaz 
Jeffrey & Jeanne Dreiling 
Gregory Franklin 
Dan & Dianna French 
Greta Gaines 
Alan & Donna Gallas 
Joseph & Janice Harvey 
Ana Iriarte 
James & Karen Koch 
David & Rosemary Lanter 
Phyllis Long 
Alvaro Magalhaes 

 

Norm & Pat McCarthy 
Dan McConnell 
John & Kelly Meiners 
Barbara Mueth 
James & Elisa Pener 
Emmett & Christine Pettus 
Peter & Stephanie Rogge 
John Schwartz 
Shuja & Pam Sirhindi 
Dr. Joe & Liz Spalitto 
Thomas & Colleen Stack 
Joyce Stevenson 
Jeffrey & Yolanda Stringer 
Jim Stroth 
Jim & Rita Tiehen 
John & Donna Turek 
Brian & Angela Walton 
Thomas Young 

 

 
 
You may still participate by sending contributions to HA-KC, 4200 Somerset Drive, Suite 216, Prairie 
Village, KS 66208. 


